

Re: Coronavirus update - reminder of school closure

22.3.2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Coronavirus update - reminder of school closure to most pupils

I'm writing to remind you that the school will be closed to almost all children <u>from Monday morning</u> until further notice. This is in line with government advice to reduce the spread of the current coronavirus epidemic by limiting all but essential social contact.

Therefore, we do not expect to see your children on Monday unless you have already been contacted by the school and allocated an emergency childcare place.

I know this is a difficult time and the next few weeks will be an adjustment for all of us. We will try to keep the school community connected as best we can.

Thank you so much for your understanding and support over the past week.

Best wishes,

Mr McLaughlin

Headteacher

Thomas Becket Catholic School

Mr M. McLaughlin MA
Becket Way
Kettering Road North
Northampton NN3 6HT
Tel 01604 493211
Fax 01604 497300

Email office@thomasbecket.org.uk **Web** www.thomasbecket.org.uk